
 

 

Welcome back! 
Autumn Term 2017 

 

 

For the first four weeks of this term we will be looking at shape and colour. During 

indoor and outdoor play, the children will explore lots of varying shapes and colours. 

We will also be making Halloween and bonfire crafts as well as celebrating Pudsey’s 

Children In Need. 

We do lots of sensory and messy play, so please provide spare clothes or bring your 

child in clothing you don’t mind getting dirty. We also spend a lot of time outdoors in 

our forest area and, as the weather begins to change, please ensure your child has 

wellies, a hat and some gloves. 

We will be continuing our healthy eating topic and the children will make and eat a 

healthy snack once a week. 

As the term continues we will of course begin celebrating Christmas with lots of fun 

crafts and hopefully we’ll have our special Christmas visitor. 

Please feel free to take journals home from time to time to follow your child’s 

progress in preschool and our new September starters will soon be getting a settling 

in report. 

There will also be a stay and play session for parents this term where you will get the 

chance to see what your children get up to in class. This will be on Monday 11th 

 and we hope to see as many of you as possible there! December

Any concerns or worries you may have, please feel free to speak to one of us to 

arrange a convenient time to chat. 

This is an exciting term leading to Christmas and we hope the children enjoy it as 

much as we teachers do. 

 

Jillian/Karen/Louise 

November 2017 
 


